
 
Welcome back to the Final Term! 

 
The final term has started.  We are now                

hoping for some lovely sunny weather to see 
us through to the end of the term. 

We are still struggling to ensure all children 
are in class on time each day.  Please can      

everyone make a big effort to ensure their 
child is in class on time every day. 

Year 1 to Year 6 should be in the classroom by  
8.45am.  Reception and Nursery should be in 

class by 9am. 
Thank you. 

Ladbrooke Primary School 
Friday 5th May 
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THANK YOU 
 

Thank you for all your 
efforts with fundraising last 

term. 
Our spring disco raised  

£824.72 
and our Adult Quiz night raised  

£450 
Thank you to everyone who helped to make 

these events successful. 

Dates For Your Diary 
 

MONDAY 8th MAY 
School Closed  

 
9th - 12th MAY 
Y6 SATs Week 

 
FRIDAY 19th MAY 

9am—Y1 Class Assembly 
 

THURSDAY 25th MAY 
Oakmere Mini Marathon  

(Y3-Y6) 
 

THURSDAY 25th MAY 
9am - FS2 Class Assembly 

 
29th MAY—2nd JUNE 

Half Term 
 

TUESDAY 6th JUNE 
Final Half Term Starts 

 
THURSDAY 8th June 

Music Recitals 
 

FRIDAY 9th JUNE 
Non Uniform Day - Tombola 

Prizes 
 

11th—14th JUNE 
Y6 School Journey 

 
MONDAY 19th JUNE 

Y5 Saxon/Viking Workshop 
 

21st—23rd JUNE 
Y4 Moat Mount 

 
MONDAY 3rd JULY 

Y1/2 Gunpowder Mills 
 
 

Attendance  
 

Here are the % for attendance in April 
Remember our  target is over 96%! 

 

Well done to Reception, Y2, Y4 and Y5.                  
Fantastic attendance. 

Overall for April our attendance was   
95.5% 

Class % Class % 

F1 83.7% Y3 94.7% 

F2 97.8% Y4 96.0% 

Y1 89.9% Y5 98.7% 

Y2 96.5% Y6 94.5% 



 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 
 
 

Summer Fayre 
 

This year, the Summer Fayre will be held on  
Saturday 17th June 

from 
12 - 3pm. 

 
To make it successful we do need the help and support of all parents.  

This support could be on the day or in providing items for stalls prior to the event. 
Every little bit of support helps us to raise money for the school and in turn helps us to improve learning                                    

opportunities for your child. 
 

If there are any volunteers who could come in at around 9am to help put up gazebos and help move tables onto the 
playground, please let the office know and we will pass this information onto FOLS.  Even if you can just spare half an 

hour, it will help. 
 

Volunteers to run stalls are always needed.  We have a very small team of  dedicated FOLS members but they cannot 
run  everything on the day.  If you can help on a stall for just half an hour, please let the office or a member of the 

FOLS team know. 

 
 
 

Y3-Y6 Oakmere Mini Marathon 
 

The Oakmere Mini Marathon is due to take place on the 
morning of  

Thursday 25th May. 
This event is open to any child in Y3 to Y6 who would like 

to take part. 
If your child would like to take part they will be walked 
from school through the park to Oakmere School.  The 

course is  approximately one and a half miles long.  After 
the event the children will walk back. 

If your child would like to take part, please go to the 
Gateway and give your consent.  We can only take                   

children  where we have consent and we will not be                   
calling and chasing parents so please make sure you sign 

your child up if they are interested. 
Any children who do not want to take part will remain in 

school and will be supervised by staff members doing 
activities in school. 

If you would like to help us in walking the children to the 
event please let the office know. 

Thank you 
 

Music Recitals 
 

We hope that your children will be able to join us at the 
music recitals being held on  

 

THURSDAY 8TH JUNE 
 
 
 
 

9am - Reception Performance 
3.15 - U1, Year 2 and Year 3 performance 

4.30 - Year 4, year 5 and Year 6 performance 
 

The children have been working very hard in music                  
lessons with Miss Andrews learning some songs to                   

perform to you all.   
In addition to this, we have some children who will be 

performing individually. 
Last year, it was a lovely event so I hope you will all be 
able to sign up your children to attend and come along 

and watch. 
See you there! 

 



 

SUPPORT NEEDED 
 
 

 

We are lucky enough to have a fantastic FOLS 
team who have, over the past few years,                 

supported the school in raising money for us.  As a result, trips and       
activities have been seriously subsidised and we have recently                            

upgraded all the interactive boards in the classrooms. 
We now desperately need some new members who can join the                   

committee and be proactive in raising money over the next few years. 
If you can help, please speak to a member of FOLS or the school office 

 

How many 
challenges have 

you done? 

Keep going!  
Every penny 

raised counts! 




